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Findings from Original Audit (#2018-40)



Oregon has one of the weakest PDMP programs



Audit Recommendations Based on Leading Practices 
Adopted in Other States





Oregon Should Capture Prescriptions 
Prescribed by Veterinarians

21 states have 

adopted this 

practice
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QUESTIONS? 

Key Recommendation

To promote public health and safety and 

fight the ongoing Opioid epidemic, 

update statutes to allow for leading 

PDMP practices adopted in other states


